
Dear Families,
Welcome to a new half term. You may be
aware that I have been unwell for a few weeks
but I am very happy to be back with my NRJ
family! 
I am very excited about going to York with the
Year 5s this week on their residential. It is the
first time we have been here and can’t wait to
visit the Yorvik Viking Centre as well as the
York Castle Museum.

Before half term, Year 5 & 6 had the privilege
of welcoming Jenny McLachlan into school to
show us her new book - Dragon Riders of
Roar. The children learnt more about her
book and were able to design their own
dragon. They also discovered whether they
were apart of ‘Flame’ or ‘Fire’ group. We have
a few copies of the new book in our school
library if you are interested!
I hope you have an enjoyable weekend.
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff
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Our Curriculum

It has been a busy few weeks @NRJ. Year 6
enjoyed taking part in OAA for PE. They had

to work in partners to locate areas on a
map, travel to the area and answer sport

related questions. The children had so
much fun and raced to see who was the

quickest!

Year 4 have been writing persuasive letters on
behalf of Fantastic Mr Fox. If you were one of

the farmers, would you be convinced to give Mr
Fox the food he needs for his family? 

The children had a wonderful time celebrating
Chinese New Year. A huge thank you to Mrs
Barry for all of your hard work in creating a

wonderful experience for the children. They all
had an amazing time and learnt about the

beliefs of this celebration 🧧🥢🎉

 Year 3 have been learning about how to
compose pentatonic melodies to make some

Lunar New Year music. They've also made
masks to accompany their final performance.



We have now moved to Instagram - please follow us @nrjuniors

Photos of the week
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KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE

HEALTH AND SAFETY
REMINDERS

Dogs are not permitted on
school grounds even if

carried. 
Smoking and e-cigarettes are

not permitted on school
ground. 

Please dismount scooters
and bicycles. 

Children should not be
playing on equipment before
or after school including the

cage area.
Please park and drive

responsibly to keep our
children safe.



 

Monday 24th February - Term starts
Thursday 27th - Friday 28th February - Y5 residential to York
Tuesday 4th March - Y6 visit - Stockport Air raid shelters
Thursday 6th March - SEND coffee morning
                                     - World Book Day
Friday 7th March - Y6 visit - Stockport Air raid shelters
Tuesday 18th March  - 4DB / 4G rivers visit
Tuesday 25th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 7.00pm
                                      - 4C rivers visit 
Wednesday 26th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 6.00pm
Please note the the Scholastic Book Fair will be available during
parent's evenings on the 25th / 26th March.

Friday 11th April - End of Term

Monday 28th April - Term starts

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as
more events are confirmed.
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